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Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Heights & Weights (Rec), Energize 
(Y4), Young Voices (Y4) 

Dear all 
 

We had our second inter-house competitive sports competition on Wednesday this 
week. This time, the sport played was bench ball, and because of the lovely weather that 
day, we were able to play outside. For the second time running, Green House were 
victorious. The challenge is on for the other houses when the next competition comes 
around in the summer term. 
 

On Tuesday, Year 2 visited Wise Mosque, being warmly welcomed by the kind, helpful 
and knowledgeable team. All agreed that it was informative and inspiring. They were 
less enthusiastic about the walk back to school!  
 

Also on Tuesday, parents and carers were invited to hear the fabulous singing of children 
in Year 4 who have been working hard to prepare for the Young Voices event that some 
are participating in next Tuesday. If you are coming along, we look forward to seeing you 
there; you are in for an amazing evening.  
 

Best wishes for a happy weekend 
 

Clare Pankhania  

 

 
ATTENDANCE  
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
 

 reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  98.6% 

(CLASS 1K) 

WELL DONE 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

93.8% 
 

 DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  
 

Monday 10th February  
12.15pm – 2.30pm Energize Rehearsal at 
the Town Hall 
 

Tuesday 11th February (pm) 
Young Voices Concert at Wembley 
 

Thursday 13th February 
6pm PTA Valentine’s Disco 
 

Friday 14th February  
3.20pm School breaks up for half term 
 

CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL ON 
TUESDAY 25TH FEBRUARY 
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PTA NEWS  

PTA campaign to raise £5000 for new school computers 
You can donate and help our campaign in several ways, but the easiest way to give is to use 
the QR code below to our ongoing Just Giving fundraising page which you can also find here 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/highworthfriends-futurereadycampaign 
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